
Mrs Jewitt is Capped 
 

Mrs Jewitt recently received her cap for playing       
representative rugby for the North East of England 
from when she was a lot younger! She began playing 
rugby at university and when she returned home to 

begin her teaching career she 
joined Blaydon.   

She quickly became captain 
and helped them to move up 
the leagues until they 
reached the premiership, the 
highest level! Throughout her 
career she played                

representative rugby and for a couple of years was 
part of the England set up. Although she would love to 
play again her old bones just wouldn’t take it! She also 
enjoys her lazy Sundays walking her dog!  

Dates For Your Diary 
 
 
 
Christmas Break - School closes on Friday 18th December 
                          -  School reopens on Monday 4th January 2021 
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Book Orders  

Due to Covid 19 and the practicality of holding our 
yearly book fair, we have decided to run an online 
Book Club    instead. If you would like to order any 
books or items from the magazine, please use the 
following website to place your order. https://
schools.scholastic.co.uk/ashley-ne34/digital-book-
club.  
 
For every £1 you spend on this month’s Book 
Club, our school will earn 20p in Scholastic                      
Rewards. Please place your order online by                      
December 4th, 2020.  
 
Your books will be delivered to school and sent 
home with your child. If you are ordering any 
Christmas presents, please let us know and we can 
keep a hold of your order and contact you directly.  
 
Any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
myself.  
 

Many thanks  
Miss Humphrey  

Remembrance  
 

Everyone in school observed a 2 minute silence 
on Wednesday, to mark Armistice Day. 
 
Harper and Lyle Mack featured in the Daily                    
Mirror, after a photo of them walking in Durham with 
their Dad, in his uniform, was printed as part of the 
Through Our Eyes competition.  

Other Deadline Reminders 
 

School photos - Money must be in school by            
Monday, as the order is being collected first thing 
on Tuesday.  If you are planning to order online, 
then orders must be placed by Tuesday to ensure 
free delivery.  
 
 
Christmas Dinner - Christmas dinner letters were 
sent out this week. We need all slips returned by 
Friday 20th November, so the cook can place her 
order.   

Handwriting Superstar 

 

A special mention to Jase, in Mrs Royal’s Year 3 
class, for working so hard on his handwriting this 
week.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Royal and his classmates are all very proud 
of him. Well done Jase.  
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Children in Need 
 

Whilst we couldn’t do our usual fun filled day, full of events organised by the 

Year 6 children, we were still able to raise money for this fantastic charity by 

having a non uniform day. The children still managed to do some Pudsey 

themed activities within their own bubble.  

 

Here are some of our photos……… 

 

Compose 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated, we raised £400! 

 


